ASBESTOS MANAGEMENT NOTIFICATION

In accordance with AHERA, the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Relief Act, the Lansing Central School
District has established an asbestos management plan for the school facilities. This plan requires, among
other things, employee training, warning labels on asbestos containing building materials (ACBM) semi-
annual inspections of all ACBM within the facilities, and public notice of all asbestos work that is planned
and done in the schools.

Lansing Central Schools complies with all state and federal regulations regarding asbestos control and
takes all measures necessary to provide students, staff and community members with a safe environment.

The district asbestos management plan is available for review by contacting Glenn Fenner at 607-533-4766.



